                                The Evers & Co. November 2016 Real Estate Report
This November was an interesting month, with the suburbs finally outperforming the District.

Montgomery County had a 9.5% increase in dollar volume of sales, Fairfax County had a 21% increase and Arlington showed a 36.8% increase, while the District only had a 2.6% increase in sales. Part of this is due to the extremely low inventory in the District and part is due to the softer prices in the suburbs. While buyers favor “walkability”, their primary focus is on price.
Price reductions and a more sluggish market in some of the outlying areas have made for some very good buys, and purchasers are taking advantage of them.
 Meanwhile, Arlington scored high because of walkability and convenience. They have lots of Metro stations, shops and restaurants. These features coupled with proximity to downtown and prices that are still lower than the District make Arlington very desirable.
*Statistics are taken from the Metropolitan Regional Information System for three areas:

Washington, D.C.; Montgomery County, Maryland; and Fairfax County, Arlington and Alexandria in Virginia.

